
Friday 14th October 2022 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
This week has been Art week in school with every year group 

creating portraits based on the work of a famous artist.  I have 

been extremely impressed with the quality of sketching across 

the school and the care taken to produce high quality work.  I 

look forward to seeing the final results today and being able to 

display some of these portraits around school. 

We have had another successful sporting week.  Our Year 5 

and 6 boys team beat Wansbeck 8-0 and 5-1; and the Year 5 

and 6 girls team beat Wansbeck 8-1 and 6-0 which means they 

have won the league.  Well done! 

We will be holding Halloween Discos on Monday 31st October 

2022.  More information about these will be sent out next week 

in a letter. 

Miss Pitts, Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

94.41% 

 

EYFS/KS1  

1BC 

95.19% 

 

KS2  

5DC 

98.49% 

Important Information 

School times: 8.55am - 3.30pm 

Thursdays: 8.55am - 1.50pm 

Gates open at 8.35am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1/2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TW 

• White Door - 4TH 

• Blue Door - Year 5/6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Harvest Festival 

 

A big thank you to the 

parents, carers and 

school staff for all of their    

donations to the local food 

bank received today. 

Reverend Aian     

McPherson from St 

Philips sends his thanks 

too.  He enjoyed visiting 

the pupils in school and 

agreed they all listened 

and joined in well with the 

Harvest assemblies. 

Well done to the choir 

who performed in front of 

an audience for the first 

time! 

Year 6 Secondary School 

Choice 

 

The online portal to apply for your 

child’s secondary school is now 

open ahead of their move to Year 7 

next year. 

The portal can be accessed here: 

My School Portal - Sign in 

(hullcc.gov.uk)  

Applications must be made by 

Monday 31st October 2022.   

Reading Corner 

Reading at home  

Just 20 minutes a night... 

The child who reads for 20 minutes every day reads 1.8 million words a year. 

The child who reads just 5 minutes a day reads 282,000 words a year. 

The child who only reads for 1 minute each day reads only 8,000 words a year. 

Reading leads to greater success in school and higher achievements in later life.   

 

Speak to your child's class teacher if you have any queries about how to get your 

child  

Headlice 

 

Please check your child’s 

head regularly for headlice 

and treat them if you find 

any. 

Thank you for your support 

with this. 

 

End of Half-term 

Friday 21st October 2022 at 

3.30pm. 

 

Back to School 

Monday 31st October 2022 

- doors open at 8.45am. 

Mobile phones 

 

A reminder that pupils in 

Year 5 and 6 can bring 

mobile phones to school if 

they are allowed to walk 

to and from school on 

their own. These should 

be handed in at the 

school office before 

school and collected from 

there at home time. 

 

For all other pupils,     

mobile phones must not 

be brought into school.  

Please ensure your child 

does not have their     

mobile phone with them 

when they come into 

school.  

 

https://emsonline.hullcc.gov.uk/CitizenPortal_LIVE/en?ReturnUrl=%2FCitizenPortal_LIVE%2F
https://emsonline.hullcc.gov.uk/CitizenPortal_LIVE/en?ReturnUrl=%2FCitizenPortal_LIVE%2F

